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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Due to the State Government enforced five day lockdown between Perth and the Southwest,
our office doors will be closed until 8:30am Monday 8th February 2021.

We will however continue to operate as normal from our 'at home' locations. If you have an
in-office appointment booked already, we will be in contact with you shortly.

Thankyou for your understanding and we look forward to seeing you all again after this
period.

Kind Regards

The Team from Mark Trovato Chartered Accountants

Online Bookings

Further to the enhancements of our office procedures, we are pleased to launch our new
online booking system. For ease of scheduling and cancelling your appointments with our
team members, we welcome the use of our new appointment booking service. If you prefer
good old fashioned service, Sapphira is always only a phone call away to schedule a meeting
for you!

And of course, if you have any questions, comments, or suggestions please don't hesitate to
contact us at any time. We'd love to hear from you!

Kind Regards

The Team
Mark Trovato Chartered Accountants
www.marktrovato.com.au
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